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Monday, January 31, 2022 

Update: Alberta-British Columbia Intertie Restoration Project 

This letter is to update stakeholders on the status and timing of the Alberta-British Columbia Intertie 

Restoration project.  

The AESO continues to evaluate and assess all available options for the restoration of the Alberta-British 

Columbia Intertie to its path rating. We anticipate these evaluations to take place over the next year and 

we will communicate next steps with impacted stakeholders once we have completed this work.  

For stakeholders who receive this letter and reside between Chain Lakes and the area up to Highway 22X, 

you will no longer be impacted by this project and will not be included as part of next steps and updates. 

Stakeholders in the vicinity of the Bennett substation near Langdon and stakeholders in the Pincher Creek 

and Crowsnest Pass areas may be impacted by future project requirements and will continue to receive 

AESO stakeholder updates.  

Additional information regarding this project can be found by visiting our website at www.aeso.ca and 

following the path Grid > Projects > Alberta - British Columbia Intertie Restoration (7006). 

If you have any questions or feedback on the need for the Alberta-British Columbia Intertie Restoration 

project, please contact us at 1-888-866-2959 or stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. 

Questions regarding the routing or siting of potential transmission facilities can be directed to AltaLink at  

1-877-269-5903 or stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Deising 

Director, Communications & Stakeholder Relations 

cc: Ata Rehman, Director, Grid Planning & Operations Engineering 

 

http://www.aeso.ca/
https://www.aeso.ca/grid/projects/intertie-restoration/
mailto:stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca
mailto:stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca

